
SGA MINUTES 

05.08.23 

Attendance 

Officers Sophomores Juniors Seniors Advisors 

Zoi Moon Yun Ha Joe Sherrod Grace Jones Mr. Barry 

Dinali Jayasena Jeeah Kim Fiat Le Albert Le  

Wyatt Aiken Narae Kim Omar Hernandez Destiny Buchanan  

Lex Mroczko Bake Johnson Andreea Trifas Connie Chieh  

Novita Whillock  Ugie Alilonu Ava Dowden  

Saku Cui     

Guest: Alexa 

Pledge of Allegiance 

Opening Statements 

Hello, everyone! The agenda was distributed. Let’s move to the reports from our officers. 

Additionally, at the end of this meeting, please fill out the form for SGA feedback for next year’s officers 

to improve upon the SGA. 

Parliamentarian, Saku Cui 

Thought of the day presented by Narae: “Even if you don’t see the rewards of your efforts today...” 

There is a mandatory assembly tomorrow. A senior slide show will be presented as well as the end of year 

math awards. 

Sergeant at Arms, Novita Whillock 

There was a tote bag painting event held by the School Spirit Committee and it was very successful. 

Secretary, Lex Mroczko 

I just want to start by saying this year has been amazing and I am so happy to have had the opportunity to 

serve as SGA secretary this year. For those of you who will be returning to run for SGA next year and are 

interested in my position, feel free to reach out to me as this year ends or even over the summer. That’s all 

I had to say, so thank you everyone again and I hope you have a wonderful summer! 

Treasurer, Wyatt Aiken 

We had a wonderful year and a great time. Wyatt says he feels that he has grown in his leadership and 

hopes all of you have as well. To those who want to shadow for treasurer, reach out to Wyatt. 

Vice President, Dinali Jayasena 

This year was very different as new approaches to events were tried and the Activities Committee was 

working within a very different budget. Themes for Prom and Winter Formal are already in planning for 

next year. 

Dinali says thank you for allowing her to be Vice-President these past two years. 



President, Zoi Moon 

For next year's SGA, the shadows are being well prepared and Zoi believes next year can be even better 

than this year. 

Forms were sent out for Mega Musical Chairs feedback to the All Students Teams. The Initiatives 

Committee for next year is also in the planning. The handbook is being updated and edited right now as 

well. 

Favorite memories from each SGA member were shared. 

This has been one of the best years of SGA has ever seen, Zoi says, and it has been so wonderful to work 

with such passionate people. 

SGA Advisors 

Everyone should be so proud of how hard they have worked this year. You have all done a great job, and 

this is the most efficient SGA Mr. Barry has ever been associated with, he says. 

Closing Remarks / Open Floor 


